JUNIOR WOMEN’S CLUB OF WOLCOTT, INC.
May 20, 2018
Dear Wolcott Community Members:

The Junior Women’s Club of Wolcott will be proudly presenting our 29th annual Youth Volunteer Award on Thursday, June 14, 2018.  This prestigious award is presented to an elementary school student who has shown outstanding service to their school, classmates, church and/or community. 

Please take some time to consider a nominee(s) within your school or organization that you feel has shown exemplary qualities in service to students, staff, and/or the community.  This individual should be 1) a Wolcott resident 2) an elementary through middle school student 3) has not received this award in the past.

Please fill out the enclosed information sheet with that nominee. Award is based on volunteerism only.  Do not include scholastic or athletic achievements or awards. This is important because we can accept only one application for each nominee.  If more than one sponsoring organization nominates the same person, the first application received is the one judged.  Sponsors should carefully complete the letter of recommendation as the judges will base their final decision solely on the information provided.  Please feel free to make additional copies of the enclosed forms to sponsor additional nominees within your group or organization.  Sponsoring organizations may submit an application for more than one student.  An impartial panel of judges from outside of our community will select the recipient of this award. 
The Awards Ceremony will take place on Thursday, June 14, 2018 at the Wolcott Grange, 313 Bound Line Road, Wolcott.  The awards presentation will begin at 6:30 PM and will honor the recipient as well as recognize the other nominees.  The awards ceremony will also honor our Teen Volunteer Award and our Roseanne Barratt Community Service Award recipients and nominees.  Family, friends and sponsors are invited and encouraged to attend and celebrate this evening with our nominees and our community.

We look forward to receiving your nominee’s application before the deadline of June 10, 2018.  Please return Information Sheet & Letter of Recommendation to:  Judith Bellemare, 115 Long Swamp Rd, Wolcott, CT 06716.  Applications may also be emailed to Junior Women’s website at wolcottjuniors@gmail.com.  If you have any questions, call Judy at 203-206-6996.  We hope you agree that the talents of our dedicated youth should continue to be recognized.  We thank you in advanced for the time and effort in nominating a deserving youth and attending the awards ceremony.
Sincerely,
Judith L. Bellemare, Chairwoman
Homelife Committee

